
Submitter: Jennifer Childress 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB795 

We are writing to oppose SB795. As residents of Nehalem and neighbors to the Coal 

Creek Forest, we are grateful for the Oregon Department of Forestry's Conservation 

Plan and the work that went into creating it.  The State is trying to balance the needs 

of all Oregonians and it is clear that the majority of us want forests to be managed to 

enhance clean water, support habitat for fish and wildlife, and maintain opportunities 

for recreation.  These objectives reflect the "greatest permanent value" and we are 

glad that ODF is working towards these goals. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jennifer and Watt Childress, Nehalem 


